
 

 

Mendocino County Mental Health Quality Improvement 
Committee (QIC) & Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) 

Stakeholder Forum 
 

Thursday, April 30, 2020 from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Location: 

 

Virtually through WebEx 
 

Copy this link into your browser to attend through your computer: 
https://mendocinocounty.my.webex.com/mendocinocounty.my/j.php?MTID=mc9b7cf91495853309b891873b891b57b 

 
Join from a video system or application Join by phone: 
624465532@mendocinocounty.my.webex.com Join by phone (code  624 465 532) 
You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter  
624 465 532 

+1-510-338-9438 
Access code: 624 465 532 

Passcode: MHSA (6472) Passcode: MHSA (6472) 

 
 

The MHSA & QIC teams welcome consumers, family members, 
providers, counselors, community members, and any who wish to attend. 
This is an opportunity to give feedback on what is working and suggestions 
on what can be improved upon within the Behavioral Health System of Care 

for your behavioral health needs. 
 

Mendocino County Behavioral Health and Recovery Services Quality 
Assurance department oversees Redwood Quality Management Company’s 
(RQMC) delivery of specialty mental health services.  The Mental Health 
Services Act team oversees all programs and outreach services pertaining to 

the MHSA. 
 

The MHSA Forum/QIC meeting is similar to a Town Hall meeting. It 
is your opportunity to learn more and provide feedback about the programs 
being offered and that are needed to address mental health within Mendocino 

County. 
 

We invite any testimonials about what is working, as well as 
suggestions for improvements. Individuals may also talk about their personal 
experiences. Your input helps shape the future of behavioral health programs. 

 
 
 

Contact Information: 
QIC Info: William Riley at 707-472-2358 or rileyw@mendocinocounty.org 
MHSA Info: Colleen Gorman at 707-472-2324 or gormanc@mendocinocounty.org 


